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LCOB 2017 Homecoming 

LCOB 2017 Homecoming has been a tremendous success, with various events taking place over Friday and Saturday: 

a) LCOB Advisory Board meeting 

b) Picnic on the Plaza 

c) Cohen Business Professionalism Speaker Series Presentation by USS West Virginia Commander Tim Clark 

d) Dean’s Reception in honor of Cmdr. Clark and his associates from USS West Virginia 

e) SHRM Speaker Series Presentation by MSU HR alum Kourtney Hamrick 

f) LCOB Alumni Tailgate  

g) Recognition of our College and its Marketing division during the Homecoming game on the field. 

Thank you for joining our students, faculty, staff, advisory board, alumni, and guests to make the 2017 LCOB Homecoming a 

huge success. What a weekend it has been! Go Herd! 

Beta Alpha Psi - Kappa Phi Superior Chapter Recognition 

On behalf of the Beta Alpha Psi Board of Directors, Dr. Sandra B. Richtermeyer, 2017-2018 President, has informed us that 

the our Kappa Phi chapter has received international recognition as a Superior Chapter and will receive an award of $500. 

The financial support for this award is graciously sponsored by KPMG and the KPMG Foundation. Recognition as a Superior 

Chapter is a significant accomplishment. Congratulations to Professor Amanda Thompson-Abbott, Dr. Dallas Brozik and the 

Kappa Phi Chapter on their outstanding efforts during the 2016-2017 academic year, leading to the Chapter far exceeding 

the baseline requirements of Beta Alpha Psi and excelling in the areas of academics, professionalism, and leadership. My 

heartfelt congratulations to the Kappa Phi Chapter for its accomplishments and best wishes for continued success. 

Herald-Dispatch Interview 

I was recently interviewed by The Herald Dispatch on the Lewis College of Business, which has appeared on the newspaper 

website: 

http://www.herald-dispatch.com/features_entertainment/new-dean-of-mu-college-of-business-preparing-students-

to/article_ed9e357e-5e48-547e-8b8d-3138860a1224.html 

The print version of the newspaper published on Sunday, Oct 15 has the full interview. 
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